
Dear Parents,

Thank you for your ongoing support.  We recognize that a strike can
impact everyone – today parents have told us that their children are
disappointed that they can’t wear their costumes to school;  CUPE
members are disappointed that they do not get to see the witches,
ghosts and goblins.  Feel free to dress your child/ren up and come to
a picket line near you.  CUPE will be providing treats. 

We’re truly sorry that you did not receive advance notice, CUPE
advised government last night that schools would be impacted by a
withdrawal of service. Parents should have been notified of any
change well in advance, just as you do for any other changes. 

This struggle is about ensuring that our communities can continue to
afford the essentials as well as leisurely activities like Halloween.  

Have a safe Halloween everyone!

The CUPE NB Centralized Bargaining Team


